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Huntwick Avenue – South Staples to HEB to replace 
asphalt with Concrete Pavement
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Project Summary

Resolution approving the Corpus Christi Type B Corporation’s approval 
of the Huntwick Avenue reconstruction project from South Staples Street 
to the Pavement Change in the amount of $2,500,000.00. 
The project improvements include new concrete pavement construction
with curb and gutter, driveways and drainage improvements, ADA-
compliant pedestrian enhancements, as well as new signs, pavement
markings, and utility upgrades as necessary


